
Amendments to West Sussex PDU Report, published 11/05/22 
 
A new version of the PDU report has been uploaded on 18/05/22 to reflect the following 
amendments: 
 

Page / 
Paragraph 
number 

11/05/22 Report Amended version of 18/05/22 

Page 8, para 
4  

 

 

‘Current staffing difficulties are 
significantly increasing the 
pressure on administrative staff 
who told us that they had 
received no training or additional 
support ahead of unification’. 
 
 

‘Current staffing difficulties are 
significantly increasing the pressure 
on administrative staff. Whilst 
managers told us a training package 
had been provided, administrative 
staff we spoke to told us that they 
had received no training or additional 
support ahead of unification.’ 

Page 15, 
para 4  

‘We have not seen evidence of 
exceptional work regularly being 
recognised by managers, but do 
see that staff are motivated to 
deliver a high-quality service and 
are engaged in the wider vision of 
the PDU’.  
 
 

‘Whilst reward and recognition may 
be being used, we have not seen 
evidence of exceptional work 
regularly being recognised by 
managers. However, we do see that 
staff are motivated to deliver a high-
quality service and are engaged in 
the wider vision of the PDU. Given 
their current workloads and the 
associated impact upon welfare, this 
is surprising.’ 
 

Page 17, 
table 

Percentage of unpaid work 
requirements with hours 
outstanding beyond 12 months – 
70% 

Percentage of unpaid work 
requirements with hours outstanding 
beyond 12 months – 28% 

Page 17, 
para 1  

‘At the time of the inspection, 
there were 580 cases with a UPW 
requirement. In 227 of those, the 
requirement had been imposed 
more than 12 months ago. Of 
those cases, 158 or 70 per cent 
still had UPW hours outstanding.’ 
 
 

‘At the time of the inspection 
announcement, there were 547 cases 
with a UPW requirement. In 152 of 
those, the requirement had been 
imposed more than 12 months ago.’  

 


